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Dear Students,  
 
 
The second exam week is almost over, and there have been no larger difficulties. Thank you very 
much for your part in this, and for all your ideas for improvement that have reached us. 
 
These are the topics for today’s newsletter: 
 
No face-to-face classes / University Buildings remain closed 
Until March 7th 2021, there will be no face-to-face classes and no practical classes on campus. Online 
classes will be offered as planned. Also, except for the Institute of Music and the libraries, all 
buildings will have to remain closed. Seminar rooms and learning landscapes alike cannot be used by 
students.  
 
Application of Hygienic Concept in Exams 
During exams, a constant exchange of air is mandatory. If adequate air conditioning is available, this 
happens automatically, otherwise, supervisors will have to open the windows every 20 minutes. We 
have informed all supervisors once again accordingly. Students should be able to begin entering the 
exam room 30 minutes prior to the exam. 
In addition, the security services have been asked to ensure order in a friendly way. Please make sure 
you abide by these orders as it is of utmost importance to avoid gatherings of larger groups before 
and after exams.  
 
Music Exams 
Many exam concerts of our music graduates can only take place online. If you’re interested, you can 
find an overview of all exam concerts that will take place in February and that will be available via 
live streaming: https://www.hs-osnabrueck.de/wir/fakultaeten/ifm/veranstaltungen . 
 
 
If you have questions, advice or complaints about this, please contact kommunikation@hs-
osnabrueck.de . Our colleagues in the Communications Department will forward your comments to 
the people in charge. 
 
 
Wishing you good luck and success for your exams! 
With best regards, 
Your University Steering Committee 
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